
From: delta meat  

Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 12:29 PM 
To: Sen. Cathy Giessel 

Cc: Sen. Click Bishop; Peter Fellman 
Subject: HB4 

 

Senator Giessel: 

  

Please forward this message to all of the Senators as I would hope that they would have more common 
sense then the Representatives that just voted for HB 4. 

  

How much studying can be done? Why are you are willing to waste another $400 Million on another study 
and that is all you are going to get is another study!! 

  

Use your head and our money wisely.  Immediate results would be to use the $400M to pay for the 
distribution and trucking infrastructure to get gas immediately going via trucking. This projects can be built 
significantly faster and cheaper than the ASAP line and will give the flexibility to continue the MVP project 
that would benefit ALL Alaskans!! 

  

I would rather see HB 4 dropped versus voting for another 400M study and no project developed! Then 
we could work on the immediate solution of trucking LNG and getting some relief coming in to help with 
these high energy costs. Get your gloves on beat this bill down! 

  

Sincerely, 

Jeannie Pinkelman 

Delta Junction, Alaska 

 


